SouTH Dakota ENGINEERING SOCIETY

Member Nationat Society of Professional Engineers
PO Box 2004
Rapid CatySD $T709:2004

LEC22708-21

February 4, 2008

City Attorney’s Office
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter on behalf of the South Dakota Engineering Society, which is a
non-profit organization. We are hosting an annual conference here in Rapid City April
23 25, 2008. At this conference we intend to sell raffle tickets for a raffle with donated
prizes equaling the approximate cost of tickets. All proceeds from this raffle will go into
SDES’s endowment fund, which has been established to promote higher education
scholarships for engineering students. Please present this letter at the next appropriate
city council meeting for approval. If there are any questions, please contact Kim Greager
at Albertson Engineering, Inc. at 605-343-9606. Thank you for your time.



